
 
We would be delighted if you could join us for our last networking event before the 
Christmas break. 
This evening is a unique opportunity for you to discuss topics you wish to be 
covered by LCANZ in our future networking events over some drinks and nibbles.  
You will also have the chance to engage with people from different industries and 
backgrounds and share your experiences around life cycle management.  
 

Please RSVP by 12 December to helene.sterzik@gmail.com 

Join us for a Networking Event 

13 December, 6pm. 
The Conservatory 
Auckland 
North Wharf, Jellicoe Street 


